uman Kesource Services

June 2, 2008

Donna Mullens
County of El Dorado
330 Fair Lane
Placerville, CA 95667

Re:  Sigma Software License and Maintenance Agreements
Dear Ms. Mullens:

This letter relates to your software license and maintenance agreements with CPS Human
Resource Services (“CPS"), and serves as formal written notice to the assignment of your
contracts to GovernmentJobs.Com, Inc. dba NEOGOV (“NEOGOV").

On May 7, 2008, CPS sold its Sigma Data Systems Division (“Sigma”) to NEOGOV. The
purchase of Sigma by NEOGOV included the assignment to and assumption by NEOGOV of all
of the obligations to be performed by Sigma under your contracts according to their terms and
conditions. Many of Sigma's employees have become employees of NEOGOV and continue to
work out of the Tucson, Arizona office. We believe that this acquisition coupled with NEOGOV'’s
experience, expertise and resources positions NEOGOV to provide you with even greater value.

Any outstanding, unpaid invoices issued by Sigma prior to the close of business on May 7, 2008
are due and payable to CPS at 241 Lathrop Way, Sacramento, CA 95815. Any invoices issued
by NEOGOV after May 7, 2008 are payable to NEOGOV at 222 North Sepulveda Blvd., Suite
2000, El Segundo, CA 90245.

Please be assured that you will continue to receive service and support under your present
Agreement and that we hope you will receive additional benefits through the sale of Sigma. If
you have any questions or desire further information, please do not hesitate to contact either
organization at the addresses listed herein.

Very truly yours,
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Donald Rose

Chief Financial Officer

241 Lathrop Way Sacramento, CA 95815 800.822.4277 www.Cps.ca.gov




